Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to the 5th grade!! We are excited about working with you this upcoming school year. To start the year off successfully, we have provided you with a list of supplies you will need. 

Lined paper with holes
Two, one inch binders 
Pencils
Erasable pens 
Pencil case or pouch 
Highlighters
Colored pencils
Markers
Crayons
Glue sticks
Tissues
Clorox wipes
Post it notes 1 ½ by 3 and 3 by 3
Two folders

Student planners and HW folders will be provided to be used for keeping track of daily assignments as well as upcoming school events. Please know that you are responsible for maintaining your supply list throughout the year. 
Have a wonderful summer! We will see you in September!!

Mrs. Fanelli & Mr. Reynolds
